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11/02/2020  15:06:032019/6397/P OBJ Jessica Ryde The application for this roof terrace at No34 has been refused and dismissed previously, but despite this No34 

built it anyway. This was then removed after an enforcement complaint (Ref: EN17/1086).

Therefore I'm surprised to see this being brought up again after it's so clearly been refused by multiple 

planners and the refusal flouted.

Comments below, much the same as previously:

- I am a flat and it will overlook directly into my first floor master bedroom which is at the rear of the building. 

Anyone on it can look directly into my bedroom (onto my bed in fact), and also over my master bedroom 

balcony. I could not open my blinds at all without losing all privacy.

- It will completely overlook all parts of my garden

- It says in the application this is a secondary amenity space and would be used less frequently and by fewer 

people. I don't see how this seeming small incremental value should outweigh my security for privacy & safety 

from overlooking in my bedroom and garden.

- A solution would sometimes be privacy screens on the terrace, however as they agree in their application 

that would further block out my light and cast a shadow over my garden and bedroom so this also is not 

appropriate.
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